
Through 4H and FFA our agriculture youth learn the stewardship, commitment, and financial structure of successful ranching and 
farming. The rewards of their hard work become reality through their county and state fairs where their one paycheck is so important 
in learning life lessons and values.
To keep this program successful we need funding/finances to keep our buildings and grounds maintained and fully functional. Most 
of Wallowa County Fairground buildings were built during the 1960's and need to be brought up to date. With limited funding this is a 
hard task to try and keep.
With agriculture the target of so many negative responses, now it the time to stand up and build, not stand by and wait until it is too 
late.  Our fairgrounds needs  funding to update and repair so that there is a future and a hope for our youth in agriculture.


